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GAIKWAD Sujeet (HELLA)

From: DESHMUKH Sachin (SDH) (HELLA)

Sent: 28 August 2024 18:54

To: GAIKWAD Sujeet (HELLA)

Subject: RE: Authorization letter for Mr. Sujeet Gaikwad for contributing in BIS for 

Automotive Functional Safety ISO-26262-2018 related topics

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

INTERNAL & PARTNERS 

 

Hello Sujeet, 

 

Please check with BIS to accommodate your participation. 

We are OK to get Automotive latest updates via BIS committee participation and involvement. 

 

Thanks!! 

Regards 

Sachin  

 

 
5acXjzUk 

From: GAIKWAD Sujeet (HELLA) <sujeet.gaikwad@forvia.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2024 12:04 PM 

To: DESHMUKH Sachin (SDH) (HELLA) <sachin.deshmukh.sdh@forvia.com> 

Subject: Authorization letter for Mr. Sujeet Gaikwad for contributing in BIS for Automotive Functional Safety ISO-

26262-2018 related topics 

 

INTERNAL & PARTNERS 

 

Dear Sachin, 

 

As we discussed and defined, I have logged BIS Home - Bureau of Indian Standards portal. 

In order to participate into technical committees regarding Automotive Functional Safety standard ISO-26262-2018, 

BIS portal is requesting company authorization letter. 

This is request to you to please grant me this authorization in order to contribute in BIS for Automotive Functional 

Safety ISO-26262-2018 related topics. 

 

 

Sujeet Gaikwad 

Product Safety Management – Hella India  
 

sujeet.gaikwad@forvia.com 

 

HELLA INDIA AUTOMOTIVE PVT LTD 

4th Floor, aVance II, Nalanda Shelter SEZ, 

Rajiv Gandhi Infotech Park Phase I, 

Hinjewadi, Pune – 411057. 

Maharashtra, INDIA 

T +912067079200 | M +91-8130109197 
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5acXjzUk 

From: BIS <no-reply@bis.gov.in>  

Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 1:37 PM 

To: GAIKWAD Sujeet (HELLA) <sujeet.gaikwad@forvia.com> 

Subject: Successful registration on the BIS Portal 

 

 

Dear Sujeet Gaikwad,  

 

You have successfully completed the process of registration on the BIS portal.  

Your autogenerated Unique ID : 2408788107 and Password : Xxx 

 

Please reset your password in subsequent login.  

This is an auto-generated email. Please do not reply to this email.  

 

 

Thanks and Regards,  

Bureau of Indian Standards  

 - External - This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  


